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NCR’s self-service software developed especially for Veterans

DULUTH, Ga.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Nov. 14, 2016-- NCR today announced it provided 4 self-service kiosks to both the New York and Los Angeles
Parade committees to assist Veterans during the event. The kiosks allowed individuals to refer themselves or family members for services that
connect veterans, service members, and military families with services, resources and care through a coordinated network of organizations.

“Our goal is to extend the Department of Veterans Affairs outreach, and leverage existing VA services provided by non-profit veterans’ organizations
and agencies, as well as existing Veteran’s programs like My Healthy Vet and Tricare,” said Stan Ratcliffe, President, NCR Government Solutions.
“The kiosk also includes links to assist Vets to search for jobs.”

In development for more than a year, this innovative Veterans Kiosk provides a point-of-service for all veterans and their spouses and dependents, via
NCR’s world-class self-service technology.

“I am proud of leveraging NCR’s leading self-service technology to field a capability that provides any Vet, regardless of status, a real-time capability to
assess all of his or her VA benefits and entitlements at no cost to the veterans,” said Tom Verbeck, VP and Chief Technical Officer of NCR Government
Solutions. “It’s long overdue.”

About NCR Corporation

NCR Corporation (NYSE: NCR) is the global leader in consumer transaction technologies, turning everyday interactions with businesses into
exceptional experiences. With its software, hardware, and portfolio of services, NCR enables more than 550 million transactions daily across retail,
financial, travel, hospitality, telecom and technology, and small business. NCR solutions run the everyday transactions that make your life easier.

NCR is headquartered in Duluth, Georgia with over 30,000 employees and does business in 180 countries. NCR is a trademark of NCR Corporation in
the United States and other countries. The company encourages investors to visit its web site which is updated regularly with financial and other
important information about NCR.
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